
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope that you and your family are well. Thank you for all of your support as we continue to work hard to prepare your child 
for some important milestones in their secondary education.  
 
You and your child are invited to attend our Y11 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 5h January 2023 to discuss their progress. This 
is a valuable opportunity to meet your child’s subject teachers and to talk about any successes or concerns regarding their 
performance at such a crucial time in their education.  
 
Your child will receive an appointment sheet and they will make appointments with their teachers on your behalf. Appointments 
can be made between 5-7pm.  
 
Parents evening will be held in the Main Hall and Drama Studio, which can be accessed via the main entrance into the 
Stephenson Building. Foot access to school will be via Heliers Road, Queens Drive. If you are driving, please enter via Heliers 
Road where there will be limited onsite parking available. 
 
For information, your child’s latest report, which includes a current grade from the PPE1 exams in November, and attendance 
information, will be ready for collection at this Parents’ Evening. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend this important event and look forward to meeting you on the 5th January.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
 
Mr F Gee 
 
Assistant Vice Principal 
 
 


